
FAO Edinburgh Writers
We spoke to members of the Nanobeans writing group about their
experiences of National Novel Writing Month 2010.  Here’s what
they had to say.

The group meets twice a week throughout the year, on Thursdays
at The Spoon Bistro from 5.30pm, and Sundays at the Princes
Street Starbucks from 2pm.   They are a friendly bunch and
always welcome new writers, so why not pop along?  If you
don’t want to write, there’s free wifi to keep you occupied…

Other articles about Nanowrimo here and here and here

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2010/12/fao-edinburgh-writers/
http://nanobeans.blogspot.com/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2010/11/edinburgh-reporter-rises-to-the-nanowrimo-challenge/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2010/11/nanowrimo-the-story-so-far/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2010/11/nanowrimo-the-final-leg/

